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Upcoming Volunteer Week Sundowner 
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An ordinary Council Meeting will be taking place this 

Wednesday 18 May 2022 in the Shire Chambers at 

2pm.  

Please visit the Shire of Pingelly website for this 

months agenda. 

Ordinary Council Meeting 

The Shire of Pingelly along with the Pingelly 
Tourism Group will be hosting the Volunteers 
Week Sundowner on Tuesday May 24 marking 
the end of the Volunteer Week festivities. A 
light supper will be offered on May 24 at the 
PRACC with the Sundowner starting at 5.00pm. 
R.S.V.P’s to Community Development officer 
Ellen Cook by May 20 for catering purposes. 
 
Check out of Facebook page daily to hear from 
some of our amazing volunteers and why they 
enjoy volunteering. 

Early Voting is now open in Narrogin.  
Narrogin Leisure Centre 
50 Clayton Rd, Narrogin WA 6312 
Sat 14 May                              9am-4pm 
Mon 16 May-Thu 19 May       8.30am-
5.30pm 
Fri 20 May                               8.30-6pm 
 

 
 
Accessibility Services 
− Auslan Interpreter Video  
− Alternative Voting Room  
− Accessible Parking 
− Assisted Wheelchair Access 

Early Voting Open in Narrogin 

Last Thursday the Shire of Pingelly held a workshop at the 
Shire Chambers as part of the Building Inclusive Commu-
nities program. The workshop was held by BICWA and 
was designed to help clubs and groups attract and attain 
volunteers within their organisation.  
 
The workshop was well received by those who attended. 
The Shire of Pingelly will now take the next step within 
the program. We look forward to keeping everyone up to 
date with the progress. 

Building Stronger, Connected Clubs 


